
Chairman’s Newsletter No 3 
Trustees 
Due to his current health condition Alex Wager has stood down as one of the Trustees of the club. Being a Trustee is 
just one of the roles that Alex has undertaken at the Club. A big thank-you to Alex for all his time & effort. 
Club Accounts 
Another role that Alex undertook was Treasurer of the Bowls Section. At their recent Agm Alex stood down from this 
position. As nobody came forward to undertake this role it was proposed and accepted at the AGM that the accounts 
for the Bowls section would be incorporated with the Club accounts. This will result in there being one set of financial 
accounts covering the whole of RHP Sports & Social Club and its Bowls section. The accounts being managed by the 
Treasurer of RHP Sports & Social Club. 
Benches 
There is now only one bench requiring adoption so someone please come forward and take it on. I don’t think it is too 
onerous a task and they look much better when they have been cleaned up. 
Table Top Sale. 
The table top sale is on Saturday 26th November. Please bring any sale items to the clubhouse between Midday and 
6 pm on Friday 25th. Volunteers are required on the Friday to set up tables, organise the sale items, etc. 
We are also require help on the Saturday. Cakes and plants will also be required. 
Please let Norman or one of the SSC committee know if you can help with any of the above. 
Cabaret Night 
Norman has provisionally booked Maggie London for an evening of Laughter, Live Music and Disco for Saturday 8th 
April 2017. 
This is a new venture for us and to go ahead we need to sell a minimum number of tickets. 
We are now close to that number but still need a few more before we can confirm the booking. The date is being held 
for us a little longer but we do need to confirm our booking asap. So if you a plan on coming (no commitment as yet) 
please add your name to the sign-up sheet and, if you are bringing guests, please indicate the number of tickets you 
will require. 
Price will depend on the number of tickets sold, the more attending the cheaper the price. It is estimated that tickets 
will not be more than £10 each and a supper will be included. This is an evening of live music, dancing and comedy. 
Please try to attend and support your committee. 
  
Greensward Sale 
There has been limited progress on the sale. Although David & I approved the draft contract back in August we only 
had a response from the buyer’s solicitor in October. David & I met with our solicitor to review their proposed changes 
on the 21st October and agree the amendments. The modified contract has now gone back to the buyer’s solicitor and 
we understand they are happy with the changes. So hopefully it will not be long before contracts are ready for signing. 
If you have any comments or feed-back regarding the newsletter then please let me know. 
All the best John 
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